
Sacred  Conversation  –
December

Potluck Dinner
with the

Muslim Wonen’s Coalition of the Washington, DC
Area

You are invited. 

Monday night
December 6th, 2010 at 7:00 PM

Seekers Church
 

For more information please contact

Sandra Miller at amaizeinggrace@verizon.net,

Uzma Farooq at Uzma.Farooq@mwcoalition.org

 

Please bring a dish to share at our open table.
 

The Sacred Conversation on Race and Diversity

is an interfaith project of Seekers Church and Covenant
Christian Community. 

ALL ARE WELCOME! 

 

Download a poster to spread the word.

https://www.seekerschurch.org/sacred-conversation-december/
https://www.seekerschurch.org/sacred-conversation-december/
mailto:amaizeinggrace@verizon.net
mailto:Uzma.Farooq@mwcoalition.org
https://www.seekerschurch.org/wp-content/uploads/2010/11/10_nov_mwx_potluck_poster.pdf


 

†††


